
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Notification Date: September 16, 2024 
 

Project Type Issuance of New Registration Permit 
SWIS # 19-AR-1241 

 
Project Name: American Reclamation CDI Processing Facility – 

ISSUANCE OF NEW REGISTRATION PERMIT 
 

Project Location: 4560 Doran Street 
Los Angeles, California 

 
Facility Contact: John Gasparian 

(323) 245-0125 
 

Applicant: American Reclamation 
 

Application Received: September 12, 2024 
 

LEA Approved Application: September 12, 2024 
 

LEA Contact: Jose Gutierrez, LEA Program Supervisor 
(213) 252-3348 
jose.gutierrez@lacity.org 

 

Please be advised that the City of Los Angeles Solid Waste Local Enforcement Agency (LEA) 
received and approved an application for a new Registration Permit for the medium volume 
Construction Debris/Inert Debris (CDI) Processing Facility for the American Reclamation CDI 
Processing Facility. The LEA is certified by the California Department of Resources Recycling 
and Recovery (CalRecycle) to enforce state laws and regulations at solid waste sites within the 
City of Los Angeles, including all CDI facilities. 

 
City of Los Angeles 

Department of Building and Safety 
Solid Waste Local Enforcement Agency 

 
NOTICE OF ISSUANCE OF NEW 

REGISTRATION PERMIT 
FOR AMERICAN RECLAMATION CDI 

PROCESSING FACILITY 

Public Notice 
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AMERICAN RECLAMATION CDI PROCESSING FACILITY 
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Description of Project and LEA’s Determination 

 

The American Reclamation CDI Processing Facility is a medium volume CDI debris Processing 
Facility that is approximately 0.3 acres in size within the property of the Glendale Metals Material 
Recovery Facility and is permitted to accept up to 175 tons/day of construction debris and inert 
debris. The facility is located at 4560 Doran Street, Los Angeles, California. 

 
On September 12, 2024, the LEA received an application package from American Reclamation for 
a new Registration Permit to increase the permitted area of the facility from 0.3 acres to 1.38 acres 
without increasing the tonnage. The LEA reviewed the application and on September 12, 2024, the 
LEA determined that the application was complete and correct and issued a new Registration 
Permit. 

 
Where copy of application can be reviewed 

 

A copy of the approved application for the new Registration Permit is available for public review 
by appointment in the LEA office located at 221 N Figueroa St, Suite 1250, Los Ángeles, CA 
90012. Please contact the LEA at (213) 252-3939 to make an appointment. 

 
A copy of the application, new Registration Permit, and Public Notice are available online at: 
http://www.ladbs.org/services/core-services/code-enforcement/lea-information 

 

LEA Contact Information 
 

If you have any questions after reviewing the above information or would like to schedule an 
appointment to review the new Registration Permit, please contact Jose Gutierrez at (213) 252- 
3348. You may also email the LEA regarding this matter at jose.gutierrez@lacity.org. 

 
 

Appeals Process Information 
 

For information on the appeals process to challenge the LEA’s processing of the new Registration 
Permit, you may contact Jose Gutierrez at (213) 252-3348. 

http://www.ladbs.org/services/core-services/code-enforcement/lea-information
mailto:jose.gutierrez@lacity.org
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